
Rosewood Youth COVID-19 Guidelines 

Procedures and Protocol

- 6ft of distance between individuals will be required throughout all youth events. 

(this rule does not apply to those from the same household).


- In order to simplify and reduce any confusion, the use of face masks will be 
required (unless permission has been given in extenuating circumstances). At 
this time we feel this is the best option to protect your students, your families, 
and also our volunteers and their families.


- As to comply with guidelines, Rosewood youth will now have event registration, 
for both Jr. and Sr. Youth. This will allow for tracking if a spread should occur.  
Registration will be available at rosewoodpark.ca .


- Upon entrance into the building each student will be asked to sanitize their 
hands, as well as their mobile device.


- If you are sick, are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms, have been in contact with 
a known active COVID-19 case, or have traveled internationally in the past 14 
days, please stay home. Once again, this is to protect all who are involved in this 
ministry. Further, at any youth gathering, if a student feels ill, or is visibly unwell, 
their parent/guardian will be notified and asked to pick up their student (this 
does not include those with seasonal allergies and otherwise).


- Physical contact will not be permitted. (rule does not apply to those of the same 
household).


Food Provision

- For fall 2020 there will be reduced snack provision at youth. In order to reduce 

chance of spread, and also comply with guidelines, snack will be completely pre-
packaged, both food and drink, in order to provide easy sanitization of all goods. 
Snack at youth will be reduced to once a month at our combined gathering, which 
will be the last Friday** (typically**) of every month.
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Personal Belongings

- At this time we are discouraging students from bring personal belongings into the 

building. If at all possible please keep all personal belongings at home.

- As we live in Saskatchewan, we will likely need outerwear as the seasons change, in 

this case all outerwear will be stored (at a minimum) 6ft a part. 


Activities

- All activities and games at youth will uphold 6ft of distance, as well as the use of 

face masks.

- Hands will be sanitized prior to the start of any activity or game.

- All objects, or supplies need for an activity or game will be properly disinfected prior 

to the start of the activity.


Further Notes

- Please note that guidelines and protocols may can as the COVID-19 situation 

changes. 

- We thank you in advance for your understanding and patience as we navigate this 

season.
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